Your child/ward will take their GCE N-Level or O-Level examination this year and may participate in the
admission exercises to apply for courses offered by the post-secondary education institutions, e.g. junior
colleges, Millennia Institute, polytechnics or Institute of Technical Education.

They will need to use their Singpass account to access the application portals to submit their application
and view the posting results. They can also use their Singpass account to access their N-Level or O-Level
examination results through Singapore Examinations and Assessment Board’s (SEAB) website.

Please refer to the attached files for more details.

Your child/ward would also be given a copy of the information note on Singpass registration.

Please ensure your child registers for their Singpass account early, preferably by June 2023, for seamless
access to the application portals or the SEAB website.

Thank you.
File attachments

[for parents] Information Note on Singpass for Secondary School.pdf (44.79 KB)
Singpass Registration guide for Students.pdf (2.65 MB)



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LntGoGCvxAZS-nfg2QJAXarL4ytJ2Zlh/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1NK6_M_6ZMdI4AP_vxQpZgVPoyf73WRwZ/view?usp=sharing

